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9th April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
It is the end of another strange week.

I am glad to say that so far staff and families appear to be safe and well.

I don't want to bombard you with information but I have added lots to the Coronavirus section of our website, including sections on mental well-being, information for children about coronavirus and a section under home learning full of activities that can be done at any time.

I hope you all enjoyed our video on Facebook and it made you smile!

I hope you all have an enjoyable Easter weekend.

Stay safe

Nicky Taylor-Bashford
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